
 

 

 

The Sisterhood has been established by women for women, to raise funds for St 
Vincent’s  Hospital.  It  also  aims  to  provide  opportunities  for  women  to  make  a  

difference, and support & empower each other. 

 

St  Vincent’s  has  enjoyed  a  long  history  supported by great women from all walks of life, 
initiated by its founder Mary Aitkenhead. Mary’s  calling  to  serve  the  poor  and  her  

dedication to ensure that everyone should be accepted and receive the attention they 
require regardless of their race, religion and social standing is an inspiration to all. 

 

The underlying aim of The Sisterhood is to ultimately raise money for the hospital. In 
doing this, we aim to bring together a network of great women who will inspire and be 

inspired.  Women who will form business partnerships and lifelong friendships.  
Women who will give freely of their time and in return encourage others to contribute 
in whatever way they can. Women who can make a difference, however big or small it 

may be. Women who empower women. 

 

Our next event  will  be  a  cocktail  party  for  a  “who’s  who”  of  Melbourne  to celebrate 
Valentine’s Day. Held at The Deck at The Prince St Kilda on Thursday 14 February, 300 

guests will gather together to raise money for the Cardiac Research Unit at  St  Vincent’s  
– and to have a heart on Valentine’s Day! 

 

Each event we host will raise money for a different part of the hospital. 

 

 


